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NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING HIGHWAY IMPROVEMENT 
WORKS ON KENSINGTON ROAD AND EALING ROAD 

 
Dear Resident  
 
As part of Visions for Northolt, Ealing Council will be carrying out highway improvement works along 
Kensington Road and Ealing Road, between the junctions of Ruislip Road and Rowdell Road.  
 
The programme of work includes:  

 Pedestrian and cycle crossings 
 Cycle tracks 
 Narrowed junctions at side roads 
 Footway renewal  
 Planting and sustainable drainage 
 Lighting and upgraded signage 

 
These improvements will make travel in Northolt safer, easier and more pleasant for all, including 
cyclists and pedestrians as well as supporting active and sustainable travel, addressing concerns 
about pollution, traffic and road safety. Proposals have been co-designed with residents and 
businesses through an extensive engagement programme. For more information on this engagement, 
how feedback has been taken on board, and the proposals please visit www.visionsfornortholt.co.uk. 
 
Subject to statutory consultation, Ealing Council’s term contractor will commence delivery of the 
scheme during the w/c 7th August 2023 until January 2024. Works will be carried out in sections to 
minimise disruption, with the first area of construction beginning near the junction of Westway Close. 
Subject to site constraints, works phasing may be varied to minimise delay. If there are road closures 
or traffic management that prevents direct access as part of these works, you will receive additional 
notification ahead of time. For further information please contact highwayservices@ealing.gov.uk. 
 
Statutory consultation information will be signposted on street, if you require further 
information, please contact trafficnotices@ealing.gov.uk. 
 
Normal working hours are Monday to Friday 8am to 5pm and Saturday from 8am to 1pm, however 
there may be some works that take place outside of these hours. Please contact us if your property is 
having building work carried out requiring a new utility connection (gas, electric or water). We can 
assist with organising the connection before the new surface is laid to avoid damaging it. 
 
We understand that works can be disruptive and cause noise disturbance, therefore noise levels and 
disruption will be kept to a minimum. We thank you in advance for your cooperation and apologise for 
any inconvenience the works may cause. If you require further information or have concerns directly 
related to the works taking place, require special deliveries, disabled access during the works or if you 
believe your vehicle has been moved, please contact Murrill Construction Ltd on 020 8578 4275.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
London Borough of Ealing – Highways 


